
Urgent: New Mexico Pinon Coffee is voluntarily recalling lot code 251749 of New 
Mexico Pinon Coffee Dark Pinon Single Serve Cups in a 10 count box. This recall is being 
made because of the potential introduction of food coloring into the cup during brewing. 
This recall extends to the consumer level. Although New Mexico Pinon Coffee has not 
received any reports of Illness or Injury associated with this product, we are voluntarily 
recalling this product out an abundance of caution.  
 
This action relates only to New Mexico Pinon Coffee Dark Pinon Single Serve 10ct 
Cups products with the Lot Codes: 

• 251749 
• No other Lot Codes, or any other New Mexico Pinon Coffee products, are 

involved in this action. 
 
Consumers that have purchased these products are asked to either throw away or return 
product with the codes listed above to their retailer for a refund.  
 
This recall is being made with the knowledge of the United States Food and Drug 
Administration. Consumers who may have questions or concerns should contact New 
Mexico Pinon Coffee by calling 505.298.1964.  
 
 
For Additional Information, Media should please contact: 
 
Matthew Bregar  
President 
New Mexico Pinon Coffee 
Albuquerque, New Mexico, USA 
matt@nmpinoncoffee.com 
1-505-298-1964 
 


